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Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee 

Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au

To the Committee Secretary ,

RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022
(BILL)

I  formally advise that I do not support the Bill nor the extension of the State of Emergency.

Queensland declared a state of emergency (SOE) on 29 January 2020. 
Extending it now from  30 April 2022 to 31 October 2022, means that Queenslanders will have been under a SOE for nearly three
years.

If you actually  read our submissions  and take our information on board with a broad and balanced mind…rather than discard those
of us out here who have now seen evidence and documentation ….even on Government websites ….you may well have become
aware that there is evidence 
             Indicating that the Deaths in Vaccinated now exceed the Deaths in the UnVaccinated …..

Therefore this extreme measure on any count is uncalled for. 

I DO NOT SUPPORT THE BILL  OR the Extension of the State of Emergency. 

Yours faithfully 

Charles Marais 
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